
PUBLIC NOTICE  
A9 TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT INFORMATION

Ref 731 22.11.18

Perth Transport Futures Project 

Phase 1 - A9/A85 Junction Improvement and 

 Link Road to Bertha Park 

Balfour Beatty is currently constructing the A9/A85 Junction Improvement and Link Road to Bertha Park 

scheme on behalf of the Council.  This project includes construction of a new A9 junction with slip roads, 

a new link road to Bertha Park and a new junction on the A85. 

Overnight works will take place for 3 nights between 7pm to 6am each night to allow road line painting 

and signage installations and we would like to confirm the A9 lane restrictions and slip road closure that 

will be taking place to facilitate these works.  

26 – 29 November 2018 
A9 northbound and southbound down to one lane between 
Inveralmond and Broxden roundabouts. 

28 – 29 November 2018 
A9 southbound off slip road to A85 closed. 
Follow diversion* to Broxden roundabout and take the A9 
northbound off slip road to A85 Crieff Road. 

*Diversion routes are shown on the reverse of this Notice for your convenience. 

Balfour Beatty and Perth and Kinross Council are committed to minimising the disruption to the travelling 

public, residents and local businesses caused by the ongoing road works associated with the above 

project, and to providing advance notice of specific works. 

We thank you in advance for your patience and take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience 

caused during these works. 

Details of the proposals and the associated works can be viewed on the project website at 

www.perthtransportfutures.co.uk. 

For more information, please contact Perth & Kinross Council:  

Telephone: 01738 475000, Email: roadsinfrastructure@pkc.gov.uk, Twitter: @PTFutures1 



PUBLIC NOTICE  
A9 TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT INFORMATION

Ref 731 22.11.18

Perth Transport Futures Project 

Phase 1 - A9/A85 Junction Improvement and 

 Link Road to Bertha Park 

SLIP ROAD CLOSED

FOLLOW DIVERSION 

DIVERSION END

INVERALMOND ROUNDABOUT


